
 

 $2,500 Billy Kimmel #47  

MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

The Billy Kimmel Memorial Fund will award the Seventh Annual Memorial Scholarship to a student / race fan through local 

race tracks. Racing was very important to Billy, and we feel that this $2,500 scholarship, given in Billy’s memory, will 
benefit someone with both respect for education, as well as a love of racing. 

 
Qualifications: Must be a 2017 High School Graduate and be enrolled at an accredited college or technical or business 

school. No specific major is required, but the school must be a 2 or 4-year facility. 
 

Criteria: Proof of enrollment is required with this application. Only one application per student is permitted. Duplication 

will result in disqualification. Recipient will be determined by a random drawing from qualified applications. Winner must 
attend the Billy Kimmel Memorial Race at Williams Grove Speedway on Sunday, September 3, 2017. Deadline for 

applications is August 18, 2017 (NO exceptions). Application, accompanied by proof of enrollment should be 
e-mailed to mailto:mechkimmel@comcast.net. Winning applicant will be notified two weeks before the race. 
     

NAME:  

 

ADDRESS:   

 

 

PHONE:       E-MAIL:   

 

ENROLLED WHERE (Name of school, address & phone #):  

 

 

 

COURSE OR MAJOR:   

 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT / ACCOMPLISHMENTS:  

 

 

 

Where do you see yourself in 10 years, and how do you plan to achieve your goal?   
(Essay of 500 Words or less, Word format): 

 

 

 

WHAT YOU LOVE ABOUT RACING:   
 

 

 

 
Note:  Other than proof of enrollment, above requested information will not be used in determination of award of 

scholarship.  It is requested only as a means to gather data for the presentation of the scholarship and must be completed 
in full to qualify. The recipient must be present at the memorial race to receive the scholarship. 

mailto:mechkimmel@comcast.net

